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September 18,1996

The Honorable Steven H., Schiff
United States Representative
2404 Rayburn
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Schiff:

New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy Act
requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control
Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the
New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's
program in compliance with NRC requirements.

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.
This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no
charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States
such as New Mexico for all training needs.

.

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies
are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC.

The Department believes that the minimal support (ap?roximately $15,000 per year) provided to New,
Mexico tiuough the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continued..
Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal
support now provided to New Mexico.

'

If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, New Mexico-
will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation Control Program to the NRC. Such an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
possess and use radioactive materials, rince they will be unable to conform to the NRC's ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any questions.

Sincerelv, 4 ICi t
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Mark E. Weidler, Secretary N-M-NI
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September 18, 1996

The Ilonorable Jeff Bingaman
United States Senator
703 Hart Senate Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Senator Bingaman:

New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy Act
requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control
Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the '.
New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's
program in compliance with NRC requirements.

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.
This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no
charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States
such as New Mexico for all training needs.

, ,

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies
are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC.

The Department believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to New
Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continuede,
Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimmi
support now provided to New Mexico.

If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restomd, New Mexicol .
will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation Control Program to the NRC. Such an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
possess and use radioactive mate.ials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's,ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any question

Sincerely,

-

Mar - E. Weidler, Secretary
New Mexico Environment Department
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September 18,1996

| The Honorable Joseph R. Skeen
United States Representative

|
| 2367 Rayburn
I Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Skeen: .

t

! New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy 'Act
! requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control

Program has always met the requirements to protect the pubhc health and safety. Amendments to the
-

New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's
program in compliance with NRC requirements.

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure,

| continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.
. This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no
| charge to the participants. Beginmng October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States

such as New Mexico for all training needs. .

,

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies
are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC.

The Department believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to New.
Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continued.-
Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal
support now provided to New Mexico.

If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, New Mexico -
will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation Control Program to the NRC. Such an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
possess and use radioactive materials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any questions.

Sincerely,

I 3
i
' Mark E. Weidler, Secretary

New Mexico Environment Department
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September 18,1996

The Honorable Bill Richardson
United States Representative
2209 Rayburn House Office Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Richardson:

New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy Act
requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control .

Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the I

New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's
program in compliance with NRC requirements. |

|

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
'

continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety. i
This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no

'
i

charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States
such as New Mexico for all training needs. '. .

1

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and momes 1

are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC. )
The Department believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to New |
Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continued.', 1
Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based )
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal

.

support now provided to New Mexico. )

If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, New Mexico -
will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation Control Program to the NRC. Such an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
possess and use radioactive materials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's .ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any questio

'

Sincer ',

/ 5,
Mark E. Weidler, Secretary
New Mexico Environment Department
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,

The Honorable Pete V. Domenici
United States Senator
328 Hart Bldg. |
Washington, D.C. 20510-3101 !

Dear Senator Domenici:

New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy Act
requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs New Mexico's Radiation Control
Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the .

New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's
program in compliance with NRC requirements.

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.
This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no
charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States
such as New Mexico for all training needs. -

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies
are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC.

The Department believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to New
Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continued.:
Should the NRC be required to assume r:gulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal
support now provided to New Mexico.

If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, New Mexico .
will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation Control Program to the NRC. Such an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
possess and use radioactive materials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any questions.

O
Sincerely, l /

Mark E. Weidler, Secretary
New Mexico Environment Department
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September 18,1996

The Honorable Steven H., Schiff
United States Representative
2404 Rayburn
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Schiff:

New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy Act
requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control
Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the
New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's
program in compliance with NRC requirements.

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.
This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no
charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States
such as New Mexico for all training needs. .

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies
are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC.

The Department believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to New
Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continued.'
Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal
support now provided to New Mexico.

'

If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, New Mexico-
will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation Control P[ogram to the NRC. Such an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
possess and use radioactive materials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any questions.

Sincerel , l

,

N- M- I}Mark . Weidler, Secretary
New Mexico Environment Department p gg, g,,
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September 18,1996

The Honorable Jeff Bingaman
United States Senator
703 Hart Senate Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20515<

Dear Senator Bingaman:

New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy Act1

requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control
Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the, .

New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's
program in compliance with NRC requirements.

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.
This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no
charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States
such as New Mexico for all training needs. -

,

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies
are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC.

The Depanment believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to New
Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continueil.,
Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal
support now provided to New Mexico. .

If financial assistance L r Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, New Mexico . .
will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation Control Program to the NRC. Such an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
possess and use radioactive materials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's.ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any question

Sincerely,

Mar - E. Weidler, Secretary
New Mexico Environment Department
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' September 18,1996

'

The Honorable Joseph R. Skeen
United States Representative'

| 2367 Rayburn
Washington, D.C. 20515

;

| Dear Representative Skeen:
i

.

$
New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atornic Energy Act ;

:

. requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control '

! Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the
-

I New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's '

| program in compliance with NRC requirements.

| Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.:

i This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no
i charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States

such as New Mexico for all training needs.
-'

.

| New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies
are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC.i

! The Department believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to New.
! Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC ano should be continued.-

Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based!

on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal .
;

support now provided to New Mexico.4

e . .

| If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, New Mexico '
will have to look seriously at returnin' its entire Radiation Control P;ogram to the NRC. Such ang

.

i action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
i possess aid use radioactive materials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's'ever-
) escalating fee schedule.
!
j Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training

needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.
;

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
,

have any questions.
,

2

Sincerely,

i

Mark E. Weidler, Secretary'

New Mexico Environment Department
!
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September 18,1996

The Honorable Bill Richardson
United States Representative
2209 Rayburn House Office Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Richardson:
.

New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy Act i
'

requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control .

Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the
New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's ,

1

program in compliance with NRC requirements.

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.
This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no
charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States
such as New Mexico for all training needs.

'

.

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies I

are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC. l

The Department believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to New I
Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continued.'.
Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal -
support now provided to New Mexico.

If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, ' ew Mexico .N
~

will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation C(,ntrol Program to the NRC. Su-h an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensen to
possess and use radioactive materials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any questio

|

Sincer ,

/ ,

Mark E. Weidler, Secretary
New Mexico Environment Department
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September 18,1996 ,

The Honorable Pete V. Domenici
United States Senator
328 Hart Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20510-3101

Dear Senator Domenici:

New Mexico became an Agreement State in 1974. The 1978 amendment to the Atomic Energy Act
requires the NRC to periodically review Agreement State Programs. New Mexico's Radiation Control I

.

Program has always met the requirements to protect the public health and safety. Amendments to the .

New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, which became effective in May 1995, kept the state's
program in compliance with NRC requirements. |

Historically, the NRC has maintained a continuing relationship with each Agreement State to assure
continued compatibility of the State's regulatory program and its adequacy to protect health and safety.
This relationship included, among other things, training of Agreement State regulatory staffs at no l
charge to the participants. Beginning October 1996, the NRC will begin charging the Agreement States I

such as New Mexico for all training needs. ,- |,

1
-

New Mexico's Radiation Control Program is funded wholly from the State General Fund and monies
are unavailable to support training programs for staff previously sponsored by NRC.

The Department believes that the minimal support (approximately $15,000 per year) provided to Nevy
Mexico through the States Agreement Program is a bargain for the NRC and should be continued. :
Should the NRC be required to assume regulatory responsibility for the state byproduct programs based
on rescission of the agreement, the cost to the NRC would be substantial compared to the minimal
support now provided to New Mexico.

If financial assistance for Radiation Control Program personnel training is not restored, Aew Mexico .
will have to look seriously at returning its entire Radiation Control Program to the NRC. Such an
action would undoubtedly lead to the closure of many of the State's smaller businesses licensed to
possess and use radioactive materials, since they will be unable to conform to the NRC's ever-
escalating fee schedule.

Your assistance in petitioning NRC to amend its policy and restore financial support for the training
needs of the Agreement States is strongly encouraged and will be greatly appreciated.

Please contact Mr. Benito J. Garcia or Mr. William Floyd of my staff at (505) 827-1557 should you
have any questions.

A
Sincerely, f

I

$
Mark E. Weidler, Secretary
New Mexico Environment Department
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